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Festival of Families Held in Ulyanovsk

February 15, 2020

by Mikhail Fedosov, FFWPU leader, Volga region
The Russian city of Ulyanovsk was the site of a Festival of Families held on February
15. A total of six couples and seven single guests participated. These were the
relatives and work colleagues of our members as well as the parents of classmates

of our second-generation children.

decTuBanbL cemen B YNbAHOBCKe




15 gbespans 2020 e.

Muxaun ®edocos, pykosodumerib pusomkckoeo omoeneHuss ®CEMM

15 deBpansa 2020 roga B r.YnbsiHOBCKE B rocTMHULE OKTabpbckasi cocTosncs
®ectmBanb cemen. FOpui u MHHa BonowunHbl 6b1nn Begywmmmn ®ectuBang.
Hapexaa domuHa npurnacuna BbICTYNUTb C NecHsMM Konnektus "Jlnpa”, B coctaBe
KoToporo oHa noet. Muxaunn ®efocos, pykoBoguTesb INpMBOMKCKOro OTAENeH s

OCEMM, npoyén nekumto Ha Temy "Cembs - Wikona nobeun"

Lithuania Holds Second-Generation Workshop

February 20-23, 2020

“Shining Rays of Love and Truth” was the theme of a winter workshop held in Vilnius,
Lithuania, from February 20 to 23 for second-generation children between 7 and 12
years old. There were many activities, such as games, arts and crafts, sports,

testimonies and lectures

3UMHMUI ceMUHap Ana neten Broporo nokoneHus B
BunbHiIoCe

20-23 pespans 2020 .

3MMHUI ceMuHap anga aeten BToporo nokoneHus B Bo3pacte oT 7 o 12 net

npoxoaun B BunbHioce ¢ 20 no 23 deBpansa noa aesusomM «Cusitowme nyym nodsu m




UCTUHbI». Mporpamma ceMuHapa BkItodana pa3HoobpasHble 3aHSATUS, Takue Kak

nrpbl, XyaoXXeCTBeHHbI€ NMPOMbICI1bI, CrOPT, ©ecenbl 1 nekummn

Young Koreans Start Ukraine Training Course

February 23-24, 2020
Three new participants arrived in Ukraine to take part in the Global Future
Leadership one-year educational program. The three Korean second-generation
youth—one brother and two sisters—started the leadership course on February 23
and 24 with a workshop that introduced them to the program’s meaning, goals and
schedule. They also learned about the meaning of fundraising and listened to
testimonies of members’ front-line experiences. The participants offered their own life
testimonies as well. In addition to lectures and discussion, the participants visited the
Kyiv witnessing center and went sightseeing in central Kyiv. After the workshop they
will start 40 days of fundraising in Europe. The workshop was also attended by two
Korean second-generation students who recently came to Ukraine to study at the

university.

CemuHap nporpammsbl Fno6anbHoe NnMaepcTBO

oyayuwero Ha YKpauHe

23-24 gpespara 2020 e.




Ha npownon Hegene y Hac 6b1N0 TPy HOBbIX Y4acTHMKA roguyHon obpa3oBaTenbHOM
nporpammbl MMobansHoe nuaepcteo byayuiero (GFL). Tpoe kopeniueB BTOpOro
MOKOMEHMUs, OOMH OpaT 1 ABe CECTPbl, NpUuexanu Ha YKpauHy C >XenaHUeM NponTu
3TOT NnAepckun Kypce. 23-24 eBpans oHW NPOCyLLany KpaTKMin ceMmHap, Ha
KOTOPOM Mbl MPEACTaBUNN 3HAYEHUE, LLeNn U pacnmcaHme nporpamMmmbl [nobansHoe
nnaepcteo byayuiero (GFL). OHu Takke cnyLwanu BbICTYNSIEHNS Y4aCTHUKOB akLmm
no cbopy cpeacTB, KOTOPbIE NOAENUNNCE CBOUM OMNbITOM. YYAaCTHUKM TakKe
pacckasblBanun 0 CBOEW Xn3Hu. MNporpamma nekumn n AMcKyccuin Brrovana
nocewyeHne Knesckoro LeHTpa CBUAETENbLCTBOBAHNS U OCMOTP
pocrtonpumMedatensHocTen B LeHTpe Kuea. Nocne cemmHapa oHu oTnpaBaTcs Ha
40-gHeBHyt0 Nporpammy no cbopy cpeacTts B EBpony.

B ceMMHape NpuHAnn y4yactme aBa HOBbIX KOpeI7ICKVIX CTyAeHTa BTOPOro nokoJieHus,

KOTOpPbIE MNMpuexanun Ha praI/IHy and o6yqu|/|$| B YHUBEpPCUTETE.




